
Steer Point Restoration Report – January 2022 

 

Here is the update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 27 September to 19 December 

2021 for the PC meeting this week.  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the period was 598 into the site which represented 

71% of the permitted number over that period reflecting the new contractor (Champions) 

getting up to speed – we expect them to be delivering to full capacity now they are set up on 

site 

• The weekly average was 46 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads in any one 

week of 70 into the site was not achieved in this reporting period 

• The material brought into the site during that period takes the total since operations began 

to 107,673 tonnes 


